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March 2010

Welcome to the Welshpool Sharks Electronic newsletter. We will periodically let you know important news and interesting items through the newsletter so please look out in your inbox. If you know any Sharks who do not receive this please ask them to let us know their email addresses to ensure they don’t miss out. If you have any items which you would like included in the next newsletter please email marie_phil@tiscali.co.uk.


Sharks club Hoodies:


We are currently looking at getting club hoodies with the Sharks Logo on them. A sample will be available to view on Weds. 24th March. Please come and have a look!


Children’s Hoodies: £12.50 plus VAT


Zipped Hoodies: £13.50 plus VAT


Adult Hoodies: £15.50 plus VAT


Members name on it: £2.50 plus VAT





 WASA Fees due 1st April 


Under 10    Manual £28   Electronic £24


Over 10      Manual £30   Electronic £27


We are hoping to complete all electronically. 


Friday night training session will commence after Easter for those swimmers who are keen to train for Gala’s. Please speak to Christine re. Fees for this, Fees will be payable every half term not weekly for this session.








�


At Sharks we recognise that not all our swimmers want to enter Galas and that some of you are keen to swim for fitness and fun. This aspect of swimming is a valuable philosophy for a healthy life style and we would like to encourage swimmers any way we can. Please let us know if you have any suggestions for club nights or information you would like more of.


You may like to check out:  �HYPERLINK "http://www.zoggs.com"�www.zoggs.com� where you can register for the swim for fitness program and download your own personal fitness planner and monitor your progress on line.





� Well done to everyone who took part in the Sharks Peneley club Gala 13th March. Sharks took victory overall by 15 points and many swimmers achieved personal best times. So well done all! It was a fantastic day which both clubs really enjoyed.


Good luck to the team of Sharks who have entered the Shrewsbury Gala on Sat 3rd April we hope you all have a great day!


We are looking to get a team together to enter the Wrexham Gala 1st and 2nd May. For more information please see the �HYPERLINK "CLUB%20ENTRY%20PACK%5b1%5d%20Wrexham.doc"�information pack� on the Wrexham swimming club website �HYPERLINK "http://www.wrexhamswimming.co.uk/new/?p=galas"�http://www.wrexhamswimming.co.uk/new/?p=galas�. If you would like to enter please discuss with Pete Swanton on Weds night, club closing date for entries 28th March.








Our child protection officer is available if you have any concerns on: 07811704357








